Subject: | wish to support the DPCAAC objection to 2022/1799/P. 15/7/22

Dear Planners,
I wish to add my support to the objection already received from the DPCAAC on application No. 2022/1799/P, 42

Swains Lane, N6.
The roof at No 34 Swains Lane should not set a precedent for that at No 42, but it should balance that of its semi-

detached house, ie., No 40. This also means reducing the roof lights to two.

Thank you,
Eileen Willmott



